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Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

June 6, 2011

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE:
Burlington Hydro Inc. 

Application for an Extension to Mandated Time-of-Use Pricing Date for Regulated Price Plan Consumers
Board File Number EB-2011-0137

On June 2, 2011, Burlington Hydro Inc. (“Burlington Hydro”) received a Letter of Direction to immediately post on its website the Notice of Application and Written Hearing (the “Notice”) for the subject application. The Letter of Direction also required the Ontario Energy Board be notified immediately the posting had been made.

Burlington Hydro confirms that the Notice was posted on its website earlier today.

I can be reached at 905-332-1851 ext. 234 or through e-mail at sshields@burlingtonhydr.com should you require anything further.  
Yours truly,

Stephen Shields

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Burlington Hydro Inc. 
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